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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR RAHM EMANUEL 
 

The legal grounds of the first travel ban were questionable at best, and today's iteration is 
nothing more than a wolf in sheep's clothing - different packaging intended to achieve the 
same result. It is a betrayal of our nation's values that our government would slam the door 
on refugees fleeing war, death and unimaginable conditions, that our government would 
divide families, and that our government would attempt to exclude people based on their 
religion. This executive order runs contrary to the ideas America was founded upon and 
the ideals that have made America a beacon of hope around the world. 
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